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From the Direct Communications Unit 2 April 2025

The Pupils
Wollaston School
Irchester Road
Wollaston
Wellingborough
NN29 7PH

Dear Pupils,

[ am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your letters about immigration.

It was very good of you to get in touch, and for taking the time and trouble to share your
thoughts about this important matter.

As the Home Office is the part of the Government responsible for the matter you raise, [ have
sent your letters to them so that they are made aware of your views.

Thank you, once again, for writing.

Yours sincerely,

Correspondence Officer
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